
 
Nell Brown, wife of the late D.A. Brown, Past District 21 
Commander (1985-86) presented VFW member Jimmie Hardin with 
Commander Brown’s Life Membership ring on Sunday Sept. 19, 
2010 at VFW Post 8561.  Nell was accompanied by son Jerry, 
daughter Liz, and son-in-law Mike.   
 
The Brown family wanted to make this presentation to Jimmie 
because of the years that he and D.A. worked the District 21 
Hospitality Room at Mid-Winters and the State Conventions and 
District Ways & Means.   
 
Jimmie was totally surprised and extremely honored to receive this 
ring of a Special and Dear Friend.  Jimmie is a Viet Nam Veteran 
who served in the U.S. Navy.   Also at the presentation was Past 
District 21 Commander Bob Whitworth (1990-91) and Past 
District 21 Commander F.L. (Mac) McGowen and wife Peggy (Past 
Department President 2003-2004), Past District 21 President Edna 
Moore-Carroll (1989-90), Past District 21 President Glenda Frink 
and Johnny Neagle, Department Ways & Means Chairman Tracie 
Frink, along with a host of friends and members of 8561. 


